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To,

The Company Secretary,

All Listed Entities
This is in reference to Exchange Circular no. 20240930-60 dated September 30, 2024 in respect of single filing system through API-based integration between Stock Exchanges.

In this connection, we are pleased to inform that the single filing system has been extended for disclosure of Grievance Redressal Mechanism for Exclusively Debt listed companies and disclosure of
Corporate Governance Report under Regulation 27(2) of SEBI LODR for “equity” listed companies effective from October 26, 2024

With this, the Single filing system through API-based integration shall now be available for the following disclosures:
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CorporatelRegulationfV N shall belshall Dbe
Governancel|27(2) communicatejcommunicate
Report d later d later
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Since the aforesaid implementation is being aimed at enabling single filing system, the Listed Entities are requested to avoid multiple filings of the same disclosure on both the Exchanges.
In case any Exchange seeks any clarification post submission, for any queries/clarifications, the company shall be required to respond to the Exchange which has sought the clarification.

In case any queries concerning the captioned subject, please reach out on helpdesk numbers — 022 69158560 / 45720460 / 4570660 or send an email to bse.regulation30@bseindia.com.

Yours faithfully,

Manu Thomas Bijal Shettigar

Additional General Manager-Listing Compliance Assistant Manager -Listing Compliance
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